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From: Wards [mailto:dncward@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 3:36 PM 
To: Fisher Vicki; Limbaugh Brett; jeffreyrohr@gmail.com; mmclan@knology.net 

Subject: Fwd: new Street light near 6820 Dunsmore Rd 

 
FYI, from Black Hills Power and Light. 
  
Don 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Elsasser, Cindy <Cindy.Elsasser@blackhillscorp.com> 
To: dncward <dncward@aol.com> 
Sent: Mon, Oct 10, 2011 11:28 am 
Subject: new Street light near 6820 Dunsmore Rd 

Hello Don, per our conversation I have scheduled the hook up of the new street light for 
8am this Wednesday the 12th, however in the event we would have a power outage 
that plan would then possibly change.  Hopefully that plan will come to fruition.  If you 
have any additional questions please don’t hesitate to call.  Thank you. 
  
Cindy Elsasser 
Line Service Secretary 

P.O. Box 1400 

Rapid City, SD  57709 

(605) 721-2238 
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